Summer Math Packet
For Fourth Graders Entering Fifth Grade

Dear Parents and Students: 
We are so proud of our fourth-grade math students and look forward to having them in fifth grade! In order to maintain academic success, we must continue to learn, practice, and review, even over the summer. By taking time to review and practice essential math skills over the summer, students will create more opportunities to find success the following year, while preventing summer learning loss. 
Every student will need to complete a summer math packet. This packet is due on the first day of school and will be counted as the first grade of the trimester. Please wait until the summer to begin working on this packet. 
If you lose, misplace, or just find yourself in need of another copy, you may find one posted on the school’s website or you may pick up a copy from the school office. 
We hope this packet will help students feel more confident when returning to school in August. We look forward to seeing you all next year! 
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